
BARNARDOS PRESENTS

We are offering a workshop for parents to 

learn more about managing children’s 

technology use, including an introduction 

into the most popular social media 

platforms, and practical tips for keeping 

teenagers safe online. We will also cover 

information on setting boundaries around 

technology, online behaviour 

management, and tools for managing 

technology both in and outside of the 

home.

PARENT 
CYBER SAFETY 

EDUCATION 
SESSION

THURSDAY 28TH FEBRUARY 2019 
GUNGAHLIN COLLEGE THEATRE  

23 GOZZARD STREET  
GUNGAHLIN TOWN CENTRE 

6PM - 7PM
For more information or to register. 

please visit: 

 

 

 

http://bit.do/eHjy5 


